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 Tony Connor INT2014/1731/P 28/06/2014  16:37:35 We note the Council can take note of below:

    'the impact of noise from plant equipment'

Whilst not objecting to the application in principle, we would like to point out that we have been in 

dispute with the company since 2012 regarding the noise emanating from the motors powering the 

existing air extractor fans in the building which face our own. (To our knowledge, this system was 

installed at the same time or at some point since the last development to the site in 1998 when two new 

floors were added to the original building) The noise problem only started in May 2012 and to date this 

has not been rectified by the company.

We have also been in contact with Camden Noise Compliance and Enforcement Team regarding this 

problem in 2012, 2013 and also since May this year and have suggested three options for resolving the 

problem. So far, the company has not committed to applying any of our suggested solutions.   

Our concern is that this ongoing noise problem which affects the bedrooms of the 18 apartments in 

Dinerman Court with bedrooms directly facing the Care Home particularly at night will not be rectified 

by the company before the extension works start  if planning application is allowed and could even 

increase with new ventilation requirements needed for the additional floor.
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